
 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       October 6, 2016 
 
 

 
Regulatory Authority’s 2017-18 Workplan Consultation  

  
 

The Regulatory Authority (‘Authority”) has released its new public consultation for its 2017 
– 2018 Workplan.  This workplan sets out the activities which the Authority intends to 
carry out by the during the upcoming year.  The Authority encourages members of the 
public to send in comments on its planned objectives and initiatives.   
 
The consultation can be found on the Authority’s website at www.rab.bm under 
Consultations & Responses. Submissions should be made through the website or be sent 
to its new address below to the attention of Nakia Smith – Consumer Affairs & Carrier 
Compliance Manager nsmith@rab.bm.  Confidential Submissions may be made but must 
have an accompanying redacted version which is clearly marked Non-Confidential with 
the highlighted deletions.  The deadline for all submissions is October 28th, 2016. 
 
For more information, please contact the Authority on 405-6000 or the above email. 
 
 
 
 
 
Regulatory Authority 
1st Floor, Craig Appin House 
8 Wesley Street, Hamilton, HM 11 
Tel Main: +1(441) 405 6000 
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